Like Dandelion Dust Karen Kingsbury
When people should go to the books stores, search commencement by shop, shelf by shelf, it is
in point of fact problematic. This is why we give the ebook compilations in this website. It
will categorically ease you to look guide Like Dandelion Dust Karen Kingsbury as you such as.
By searching the title, publisher, or authors of guide you really want, you can discover them
rapidly. In the house, workplace, or perhaps in your method can be every best area within net
connections. If you objective to download and install the Like Dandelion Dust Karen
Kingsbury, it is extremely easy then, since currently we extend the link to purchase and
create bargains to download and install Like Dandelion Dust Karen Kingsbury consequently
simple!

Unlocked Karen Kingsbury 2010-10-26 Before You Take a Stand … You Got to Take a Chance.
Holden Harris is an eighteen-year-old locked in a prison of autism. Despite his quiet ways
and quirky behaviors, Holden is very happy and socially normal—on the inside, in a private
world all his own. In reality, he is bullied at school by kids who only see that he is very
different. Ella Reynolds is part of the “in” crowd. A cheerleader and star of the high school
drama production, her life seems perfect. When she catches Holden listening to her rehearse
for the school play, she is drawn to him … the way he is drawn to the music. Then, Ella makes
a dramatic discovery—she and Holden were best friends as children. Frustrated by the way
Holden is bullied, and horrified at the indifference of her peers, Ella decides to take a
stand against the most privileged and popular kids at school. Including her boyfriend, Jake.
Ella believes miracles can happen in the unlikeliest places, and that just maybe an entire
community might celebrate from the sidelines. But will Holden’s praying mother and the
efforts of Ella and a cast of theater kids be enough to unlock the prison that contains
Holden? This time, friendship, faith, and the power of a song must be strong enough to open
the doors to the miracle Holden needs.
Oceans Apart Karen Kingsbury 2011-03-31 A riveting story of secret sin and the healing power
of forgiveness. Airline pilot Connor Evans and his wife, Michele, seem to be the perfect
couple living what looks like a perfect life. Then a plane goes down in the Pacific Ocean.
One of the casualties is Kiahna Siefert, a flight attendant Connor knew well. Too well.
Kiahna's will is very clear: before her seven-year-old son, Max, can be turned over to the
state, he must spend the summer with the father he's never met, the father who doesn't know
he exists: Connor Evans. Now will the presence of one lonely child and the truth he
represents destroy Connor's family ? Or is it possible that healing and hope might come in
the shape of a seven-year-old boy?
The Princess and the Three Knights Karen Kingsbury 2016-02-02 “There was once a princess …
the most beautiful in all the land.” The search is on! The king determines to find a young
man worthy of the hand of the princess. The knights of the kingdom endure tests and
challenges to show their courage and strength. But those qualities alone will not win the
king’s approval or the princess’s heart. The right knight must prove his kindness and
character . . . And the real meaning of true love.
Unlocked Karen Kingsbury 2010 Holden Harris is an autistic eighteen-year-old who is bullied
at school. Ella Reynolds is the head cheerleader who befriends Holden but has problems of her
own at home.
The Timeless Love Collection Karen Kingsbury 2008-04-08 Karen Kingsbury’s celebrated series
about the resiliency of love, the power of commitment, and the faithfulness of God. A Time to
Dance John and Abby are ready to call it quits. But is it ever too late to love? They’re the
perfect couple—envied by their friends, cherished by their children. But John and Abby
Reynolds know they’re just pretending. In fact, they’re waiting for the right time to tell
the kids they’re going to divorce. But at the family meeting where they plan to tell them,
Nicole shares a surprise of her own: she’s getting married. How can they spoil her joy?
They'll pretend a little longer—until after the wedding. But questions begin to haunt them as
the date draws nearer. Are their love and commitment still there under all the pain and
misunderstanding? And is it still possible, alone in the moonlight, to once more find a time
to dance? A Time to Embrace Their whole life together has been a series of miracles. Can they
really hope for more? After overcoming a crisis in their marriage, Abby and John are

experiencing a season of joy and restoration. For the first time in years they’re making time
to enjoy life and embrace each other. But then a car accident causes them to suddenly face a
future they never imagined. Fumbling for forgiveness and hoping for a miracle, they must
remember what is important and cling to that above all else.
Homecoming Queen Melody Carlson 2009-08-30 With six teenage girls living under one roof,
things are bound to get interesting. Mix six teenaged girls and one ’60s fashion icon
(retired, of course) in an old Victorian-era boarding home. Add guys and dating, a little
high-school angst, and throw in a Kate Spade bag or two ... and you’ve got The Carter House
Girls, Melody Carlson’s new chick lit series for young adults!The Carter House experiences a
shake-up as one of its own returns home after an unnerving disappearing act. Then, friction
grows as a school Homecoming Queen race heats up, turning friends and housemates against one
another. DJ, Eliza, Taylor, Kriti, Rhiannon, and Casey show they have plenty of lessons to
learn as the votes roll in. Some grow smarter and closer to God, while others seem to make
the same mistakes over again. Despite all their differences and disagreements, the Carter
House girls continue to grow together, forging a bond that strengthens through hardship.
Hearts CAN change and friendship paves the way for at least one girl to move closer to God.
Remember Tuesday Morning Karen Kingsbury 2011-08-23 A wall went up around Alex Brady’s heart
when his father, a New York firefighter, died in the Twin Towers. Turning his back on the
only woman he ever loved, Alex shut out all the people who cared about him to concentrate on
fighting crime. He and his trusty K9 partner, Bo, are determined to eliminate evil in the
world and prevent tragedies like 9-11. Then the worst fire season in California’s history
erupts, and Alex faces the ultimate challenge to protect the community he serves. An
environmental terrorist group is targeting the plush Oak Canyon Estates. At the risk of
losing his job, and his soul, Alex is determined to infiltrate the group and put an end to
their corruption. Only the friendship of Clay and Jamie Michaels—and the love of a dedicated
young woman—can help Alex drop the walls around his heart and move forward into the future
God has for him.
Whatever You Grow Up to Be Karen Kingsbury 2014-05-27 “Ten little toes right from the start
Make footprints on your mommy’s heart!” The timeless journey of a mother and son is
poignantly captured in the story of a boy’s growth from childhood to fatherhood. From birth
to football games to college graduation, a mother reminds her son that life is filled with
possibilities and that God has a plan for him—whatever he grows up to be!
Stay Close Little Girl Karen Kingsbury 2006 Especially for dads, this heartwarming poem from
Kingsbury talks about the importance of keeping daughters close.
Far Flutterby Karen Kingsbury 2012-05-22 “I wonder,” he said, as he inched up a tree, “If
there’s more to this life than just branches and leaves.” Once in the land of Better-ThanBrown lived Cody the Caterpillar, down on the ground. His life he found boring; he wanted
much more; then a message of hope told him he would soon soar. A place called Far
Flutterby—it just couldn’t be! He thought, That’s only a dream for a small one like me. But
God has a plan filled with wondrous things, and Cody would find that through hard times come
wings.
Like Dandelion Dust Karen Kingsbury 2007-07-31 Karen Kingsbury delivers a powerful new novel
about two parents' love for their child and the surprising lengths they will go to keep their
family together when a judge rules that their adopted son must be returned to his biological
father.
Every Now and Then Karen Kingsbury 2008-11-29 A wall went up around Alex Brady’s heart when
his father, a New York firefighter, died in the Twin Towers. Turning his back on the only
woman he ever loved, Alex shut out all the people who cared about him to concentrate on
fighting crime. He and his trusty K9 partner, Bo, are determined to eliminate evil in the
world and prevent tragedies like 9-11. Then the worst fire season in California’s history
erupts, and Alex faces the ultimate challenge to protect the community he serves. An
environmental terrorist group is targeting the plush Oak Canyon Estates. At the risk of
losing his job, and his soul, Alex is determined to infiltrate the group and put an end to
their corruption. Only the friendship of Clay and Jamie Michaels—and the love of a dedicated
young woman—can help Alex drop the walls around his heart and move forward into the future
God has for him.
Waiting for Morning Karen Kingsbury 2002-04 Hannah Ryan lives an ideal life with her husband
and two daughters, until she must work her way through her grief and rage to learn
forgiveness.
Fifteen Minutes Karen Kingsbury 2013-11-07 Zack Dylan has a dream. He wants to sing on the
biggest stages, for the biggest crowds, and he'll do whatever it takes to make it come true.

But Zack also made a promise to his college sweetheart when he left Kentucky to compete on
the popular TV show Fifteen Minutes: If he made it, nothing would change him or his faith in
God. Overnight, Zack becomes the nation's most popular contestant, a country singer
comparable to a young Tim McGraw. As his star rises, Zack is often asked to compromise and
quiet his beliefs. Just as he's on the verge of winning it all, his choices lead him to the
brink of personal disaster. Meanwhile, a former Fifteen Minuteswinner is searching for
meaning amidst her own private losses. Can she warn Zack about the real price of fame? Or
will Zack lose everything he loves for his fifteen minutes of glory?
Like Dandelion Dust Karen Kingsbury 2014-08-20 Presents two stories in which parents grieve
when their adopted son's biological father demands him back after being released from prison,
and a woman who learns she has a granddaughter is subjected to the sly ways of the child's
mother.
The Chance Karen Kingsbury 2013-03-14 A heartwarming story about childhood friends, broken
lives, and a long ago promise that just might offer the hope of love for today. Years ago,
the day before Ellie moved from Georgia to California, she and her best friend Nolan sat
beneath the Spanish moss of an ancient oak tree where they wrote letters to each other, and
sealed them in a rusty old metal box. The plan was to return eleven years later and read
them. But now, as that date arrives, much has changed. Ellie, bereft of the faith she grew up
with, is a single mom living in a tired apartment trying to make ends meet. Sometimes she
watches television to catch a glimpse of her old friend -Nolan, now an NBA star, whose
terrible personal tragedies fueled his faith and athletic drive in equal measure. But Nolan
also suffers from a transcendent loneliness that nothing has ever eased. In their separate
lives, as Ellie and Nolan move toward the possibility of a reunion at the oak tree, Kingsbury
weaves a tale of heart-wrenching loss, the power of faith, and the wounds that only love can
heal.
Take Two Karen Kingsbury 2010-10-06 Chase Ryan and Keith Ellison have completed their first
feature film, and Hollywood is abuzz. In the wake of that excitement, they acquire rights to
the perfect novel for their next project. They cross paths with a well-connected player who
introduces them to the right people. The producers' dreams are coming true, but Chase's
marriage is strained and Keith's daughter - Andi Ellison - is making questionable choices in
her quest for stardom. The producers are gaining respect and are the verge of truly changing
culture through the power of film, but is the change worth the cost?
Who Do I Lean On? Neta Jackson 2010-06-14 You can only walk forward when you learn how to
lean. Just months after her husband threw her out of their penthouse and sent their two sons
away, Gabrielle Fairbanks is finally getting back on her feet. She has a job she loves at the
homeless shelter, an apartment for her and the boys, caring friends, and even a new love
interest. Best of all, an unexpected windfall has given her a brand-new dream--a House of
Hope for homeless mothers and their children. Piece by piece, Gabby's new life is coming
together--but the old one keeps dragging her back. First her husband Philip hints at a
reconciliation...then hits her up for a loan to pay his gambling debts. And when Gabby tells
him no, he makes a desperate move that puts them all in harm's way. How can she even think of
embarking on a new venture when so much is up in the air? Gabby is realizing that she needs
something far greater than her own strength or even that of her friends. That to move
forward, she must first lean on the only One who knows what the future holds.
Learning Karen Kingsbury 2011-07-05 Bailey struggles to find herself on Broadway and with
her new cast members in New York City, while Cody coaches a small high school football team .
. . on and off the field. But neither feels complete without the chance to share their dreams
with each other. Bailey and Cody’s desire to follow their individual dreams begins to cause
confusion for the young couple. Bailey, now living in New York City, is an actress and dancer
on Broadway, but soon her job is at risk. Cody continues to be a coach, mentor, and friend to
a group of football players in Indiana. Cody, whose mother's history as a drug addict has put
his family in harm's way, takes matters into his own hands and cuts off all ties to the love
of his life in order to protect her. Bailey, wounded from Cody's sudden disappearance, seeks
solace in Brandon Paul, a famous actor who has fallen in love with her. Can absence truly
make the heart grow fonder, or will Cody turn to others to share in his happiness? And when
tragedy strikes, who will be there to provide comfort in the face of loss? As Cody’s past
catches up with him, he must learn to reach out for help or risk withdrawing permanently
inside himself. Both Bailey and Cody find themselves learning significant life lessons in
this poignant love story. Featuring members of the popular Baxter family from bestselling
author Karen Kingsbury’s beloved Redemption series, discover what’s in store for these two
beloved characters. Sweet, contemporary Christian romance The second installment of the

Bailey Flanigan series Book 1: Leaving Book 2: Learning Book 3: Longing Book 4: Loving
Includes discussion questions for book clubs
Kisses from Katie Katie Davis 2013-01-18 Katie was a normal American teenager when she
decided to explore the possibility of voluntary work overseas. She temporarily 'quit life' to
serve in Uganda for a year before going to college. However, returning to 'normal' became
impossible and Katie 'quit life' - college, designer clothes, her little yellow convertible
and her boyfriend - for good, remaining in Uganda. In the early days she felt as though she
were trying to empty the ocean with an eyedropper, but has learnt that she is not called to
change the world in itself, but to change the world for one person at a time. By the age of
22 Katie had adopted 14 girls and founded Amizima Ministries which currently has sponsors for
over 600 children and a feeding program for Uganda's poorest citizens - so it is no wonder
she feels Jesus wrecked her life, shattered it to pieces, and put it back together making it
more beautiful than it was before.
This Side of Heaven Karen Kingsbury 2009-01-06 Annie Warren always wanted the best for her
son, Josh. But years of failure and bad choices created a heartbreaking distance that has
grown far worse since the day Josh was hit by a drunk driver. Now on medical disability, Josh
has put his life on hold for years, waiting for the insurance company to send a settlement
that never seems to come. Worse, he believes the story of a scheming woman who claims they
have a seven-year-old daughter named Savannah. Despite the unlikelihood and complete lack of
evidence, Josh dreams of being a father and is determined to one day claim the child. His
family doesn't know the full story. They don't know what happened the night of the accident
that was worth the chronic pain Josh suffers every waking minute, or that he is turning his
life around. They haven't seen that Savannah's eyes are his, and they don't know how
desperately the little girl needs her family. When the settlement that rightly belongs to
Josh is threatened, Annie sets out to defend her son. But she might find a treasure more
valuable than money, one she never expected, one that is the greatest gift her son could ever
give her--THIS SIDE OF HEAVEN.
A Thousand Tomorrows Karen Kingsbury 2014-07-01 Bestselling author Karen Kingsbury weaves a
powerful story of a young couple whose love must face the ultimate challenge.
Where Yesterday Lives Karen Kingsbury 2009-09-30 At thirty-one, Ellen Barrett has already
won a Pulitzer prize. Sadly, though, her skill as a journalist far surpasses her ability to
sort out her troubled past, so she's less than eager to return to picturesque Petoskey,
Michigan, for her beloved father's funeral. When she most needs comfort, her husband is
distant and her siblings antagonistic -- and the solace an old sweetheart offers is almost
too much to resist. In the end, going home to the shores of Little Traverse Bay is an
emotional and spiritual journey for Ellen -- a rediscovery of what is truly important and
eternal in her life.
Missy's Murder Karen Kingsbury 2017-03-08 From a New York Times–bestselling author and
former Los Angeles Times reporter, two teens kill their friend, then befriend the girl’s
family to avoid suspicion. On a beautiful October day in the San Fernando Valley, teenager
Missy Avila was lured into the woods, beaten, tortured, and drowned. Missy’s best friend,
Karen Severson, publicly vowed to find the killer and even moved in with Missy’s family to
help. Three years later, a surprise witness exposed the murderers as Missy’s two best
friends—one of whom was Karen. New York Times–bestselling author Karen Kingsbury delivers a
story full of twists, turns, betrayals, and confessions. Missy’s Murder is a shocking tale of
one of the most notorious murder trials of the eighties, and a startling debut novel from
Kingsbury, who now has over twenty-five million books in print.
Forever Faithful Karen Kingsbury 2011-09 Contains Waiting for morning, A moment of weakness,
Halfway to forever.
Grace Richard Paul Evans 2008-10-07 Originally titled Grace, this award-winning novel gets a
brand-new look in this beautiful repackage. From the #1 New York Times bestselling author of
The Christmas Box and The Mistletoe Promise comes a novel filled with hope and redemption
about two teens who turn to each other to find trust and love. If only I could stay with you
forever. I would. Eric is having a hard time adjusting to his family’s move from California
to Utah. Then he meets Grace—his classmate and a runaway—dumpster diving behind the burger
joint where he works. Eric decides the only thing to do is to hide Grace in the clubhouse in
his backyard. With the adults concerned about the looming Cuban Missile Crisis and his father
recovering from an immune disorder, Eric grows closer to Grace but can their new relationship
survive the harsh realities of life? In this poignant, sensitive, and realistic narrative,
Richard Paul Evans shares Grace’s heartbreaking predicament and Eric’s realization that
everything is not as simple as it might appear.

Coming Home Karen Kingsbury 2012-07-08 From #1 NYT bestseller Karen Kingsbury comes a story
of faith and a forever kind of love that will stay with you long after the last page. The
Baxters make plans to come together for a summer lakeside reunion, a celebration like they
haven’t had in years. But before the big day, the unthinkable happens. As the Baxter family
rallies together, memories come to light in the grief-stricken hours of waiting and praying,
memories that bring healing and hope during a time when otherwise darkness might have the
final word. In a season that changes all of them, the brilliance of family love overshadows
even the valley of heartache as the Baxters draw closer to God and each other. Along the way,
secrets are revealed and the truth about the family’s history is finally made known.
Ultimately, in this portrait of family love, the Baxters cling to each other and to God’s
promise of forever.
Sarah's Song Karen Kingsbury 2007-07-31 Every year Sarah Lindeman celebrates Christmas the
same way, placing one special ornament on her tiny tree on each of the twelve days of
Christmas. It is her time to remember where she came from, who she is today, and how long ago
a song gave her another chance at love.. But this year the ritual is different. This year a
desperate young woman is listening, a nurse who cares for Sarah at the Greer Retirement
Village. Sarah senses a familiar struggle in the woman's soul and shares the story of her
song in hopes that it will help her find healing, as it did Sarah so long ago.
A Time to Dance Karen Kingsbury 2010-06-27 Now a Hallmark Movies & Mysteries channel event,
A Time to Dance is a powerful story of the resilience of love. John and Abby Reynolds are the
perfect couple—envied by their friends, cherished by their children, admired by their peers.
But John and Abby know they're just pretending to be happy. In fact, they're waiting for the
right time to tell the kids they're going to divorce. But at the family meeting where they
plan to tell their children, Nicole shares a surprise of her own: she's getting married. How
can they spoil her joy with their announcement? They can pretend a little longer—until after
the wedding. But questions begin to haunt them as the date draws nearer. What happened to the
love and commitment that held them together for so long? Is it still there somewhere under
all the pain and misunderstanding? And is it still possible, alone in the moonlight on an old
wooden pier, to once more find . . . a time to dance? The first novel in Karen Kingsbury's
celebrated series about the power of commitment and the amazing faithfulness of God.
A Treasury of Miracles for Women Karen Kingsbury 2008-11-15 #1 New York Times bestselling
author Karen Kingsbury shares a collection of inspiring true stories from women whose faith
has sustained them through monumental trials. For mothers, wives, sisters, and friends, this
book will uplift the hearts of its readers through accounts of faith proving triumphant over
any obstacle.
Forgiving Paris Karen Kingsbury 2021-10-26 The #1 New York Times bestselling author of lifechanging fiction returns with a wise and worldly novel of forgiveness and hope in the City of
Lights.
Be Safe Little Boy Karen Kingsbury 2009-08-30 The relationship I share with my sons—Tyler,
Sean, Josh, EJ, and Austin—is a very special one. For every moment I spend cuddling with them
and reading to them, playing with them and sharing closeness, I am always mindful of my
calling to take a step back and let my little boys become young men. Boys are rough and
tumble. They wrestle hard and play hard and often they are ready to suit up for a game or
take the wheel of the car long before we’re ready to let them go. This thought played in my
heart as I wrote Be Safe Little Boy. This emotional look at mothers and sons is my way of
reminding myself, again, of my role in mothering my boys. Love them long and close, yes.
Build bonds that will last forever, always. But be willing to take a step back, pray without
ceasing, and let them grow up. I pray you find a closer walk in your own relationships as you
read.
Angels Walking Karen Kingsbury 2015-02-17 After suffering a career-ending injury, Tyler Ames
finds a maintenance job at a retirement home where he meets Virginia Hutcheson, a patient
with Alzheimer's who seems to have the answers he is seeking.
China Doll Talia Carner 2006 While American music icon Nola Sands is on a goodwill concert
tour in China, a baby is thrust into her arms. Nola's well-orchestrated life is thrown out of
orbit as she bonds with the infant and resolves to save her from death in the dumping ground
of China's orphanages.
A Moment of Weakness Karen Kingsbury 2011-07-06 Had they found each other again after all
these years, only to lose everything that matters most? As children, Jade Conner and Tanner
Eastman were best friends—until scandal drove them apart. Then, one golden summer, they find
each other again. Through endless days they share their hearts and souls and dreams of
forever. Then, in a moment of weakness, they make a decision that will tear them apart for

nearly a decade. In their own separate corners of the country, Jade and Tanner have become
fighters for religious freedom. Now Jade’s unfaithful husband is determined to destroy her in
a custody battle that will rock the nation and shake people’s understanding of faith and
freedom. Could Jade lose her only child because of her faith? Only one man can help her in
her darkest hour. And only one old woman knows the secret about that summer and the truth
that can set them all free.
Family Karen Kingsbury 2011 After finding his firstborn son, John Baxter looks for a way to
tell his other children, while a Hollywood trial reunites Dayne Matthews and Katy Hart, but
just when love has the chance to win, doubts and scandals push them further apart.
Between Sundays Karen Kingsbury 2008-09-09 Aaron Hill has it all—athletic good looks and the
many privileges of a star quarterback. His Sundays are spent playing NFL football in front of
a televised audience of millions. But Aaron’s about to receive an unexpected handoff, one
that will give him a whole new view of his self-centered life.Derrick Anderson is a family
man who volunteers his time with foster kids while sustaining a long career as a pro football
player. But now he’s looking for a miracle. He must act as team mentor while still striving
for the one thing that matters most this season—keeping a promise he made years ago.Megan
Gunn works two jobs and spends her spare time helping at the youth center. Much of what she
does, she does for the one boy for whom she is everything—a foster child whose dying mother
left him in Megan’s care. Now she wants to adopt him, but one obstacle stands in the way. Her
foster son, Cory, is convinced that 49ers quarterback Aaron Hill is his father.Two men and
the game they love. A woman with a heart for the lonely and lost, and a boy who believes the
impossible. Thrown together in a season of self-discovery, they’re about to learn lessons in
character and grace, love and sacrifice.Because in the end life isn’t defined by what takes
place on the first day of the week, but how we live it between Sundays.
A Time to Embrace Karen Kingsbury 2010-06-27 Their whole life together has been a series of
miracles. Can they really hope for more? After overcoming a crisis in their marriage, Abby
and John Reynolds are experiencing a season of joy and restoration. For the first time in
years they're making time to enjoy life and embrace each other. And John loves his coaching
job . . . at least he did until high-school politics make him wonder if it's time to quit. As
they wrestle with that situation, something greater rocks their world. A car accident causes
Abby and John to suddenly face a future they never imagined—all because of one teen's
thoughtlessness. Fumbling for forgiveness and hoping for a miracle, they must remember what
is important and cling to that above all else. God is moving mightily in their lives . . . if
they can just hold on to Him and each other. The second novel in Karen Kingsbury's celebrated
series about the resiliency of love, the power of commitment, and the amazing faithfulness of
God.
Like Dandelion Dust & This Side of Heaven Omnibus Karen Kingsbury 2012-04-10 Two of New York
Times bestselling author Karen Kingsbury's most beloved novels are now available together in
this expertly packaged omnibus. Like Dandelion Dust is a powerful novel about two parents,
their love for their adopted son, Joey, and the surprising lengths they will go to keep their
family together when a judge rules that Joey must be returned to his biological father. In
the days that follow, Jack Campbell has a desperate and dangerous thought. What if they can
devise a way out? Then they could take Joey and disappear...like dandelion dust. This Side of
Heaven is a story of secrets, broken relationships, and a love strong enough to reunite a
family. Annie Warren always wanted the best for her son, Josh. But years of failure and bad
choices created a heartbreaking distance. When Annie sets out to defend her son, she might
find a treasure more valuable than money, one she never expected, this side of heaven.
The Above the Line Collection Karen Kingsbury 2015-09-29 The Baxters Take One Could they
change the world—before the world changes them? Filmmakers Chase Ryan and Keith Ellison left
the mission field of Indonesia for the mission field of Hollywood with a dream bigger than
both of them. Now they have done the impossible: raised enough money to produce a feature
film with a message that could change the world. The Baxters Take Two The producers are
gaining respect and are on the verge of truly changing culture through the power of film—but
is the change worth the cost? The Baxters Take Three Chase Ryan and Keith Ellison set out to
change the world with their films—and they are finally seeing their dreams come true. The
dedicated producers are deep in negotiations with America’s top young movie star to play the
lead in their next inspirational movie. But life takes a sudden turn for Chase, removing him
from Jeremiah Productions permanently. The Baxters Take Four The new producers find they must
truly act as missionaries in order to help save the film, their families, and the young movie
star. Breakthroughs take place that the public will never know about, as the possibility of
saving the world through film is finally a very real possibility.
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